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LaGrange City Hall Entrance Closed for Renovations 
Beginning Tuesday, May 1st 

 

LaGrange, Ga. April 30, 2018 – The LaGrange City Hall front entrance 

will be closed beginning Tuesday, May 1st.  

 

The public is encouraged to enter 

City Hall on the side entrance on 

the bottom floor by the city’s 

utility customer service area.  

 

City crews will be tearing out the 

front steps of City Hall to 

waterproof the wall behind the 

stairs and then rebuilding new 

steps into the building. 

Construction should be completed by the end of May.  

The City will be performing much of the work using city crews.   

Media Contact: Alton West, City of LaGrange Community Development, 
(706) 883-2021 or awest@lagrangega.org 
 

Current front steps of LaGrange City Hall 
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To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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